A 3D course starts again at the 3D Center of the UP!
From 22-26th August, you can learn the basics of 3D design and printing at the 3D Center of the UP. The one-week course for children and adults will teach participants how to use 3D printers and even create simple objects on their own - and get them in the mood for more serious 3D work.

Following the highly successful 2021 course, the 3D Printing and Visualization Center of the UP has organized a one-week introductory 3D course. The course not only introduces participants to the exciting world of 3D printing, but also provides a wealth of practical knowledge, which is important as 3D design and printing is increasingly becoming a part of everyday life.

As well as providing the necessary theoretical background, the course is also highly practical. 
By the end of the five-day course, participants will be able to use the most common 3D printers, learn the basics of design and be able to create simple objects on their own. And for the truly receptive, a lifelong passion will be rewarded.


